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Friday 14th September 2018 

 

The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both 

our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 

Sports Hoodies 

This is a polite reminder that the green hooded jumpers worn for PE or any 

sporting events are not to be worn as school uniform. These hoodies are 

only for sport and are not part of our daily school uniform. Please ensure 

that your child wears a green jumper, fleece or cardigan during the school 

day. Thank you for your understanding. 
 

Tag Rugby 

Tag Rugby with Ted will begin again after school on Monday 17th September for our 

junior children. There are several matches coming up and Ted would like to get 

training as soon as possible! If your child would like to join (boys and girls) please 

see Lyndsay Bray or email secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk giving your 

permission.  
 

 

Year 6 to visit Mullion School 

If your child is hoping to attend Mullion School from next 

September 2019, they are invited to attend an open morning 

on Tuesday 18th September and Tuesday 25th September at 

11.00am.  Parents are welcome to accompany their children 

to Mullion where the meeting and tour around the school 

begins at 11am.  

 

There is an opportunity for the children to stay at the school until 2.30pm when they will have to be 

collected. They will also need to have a packed lunch. Please let Lyndsay Bray know of your intentions 

for that day, so that we can adjust our registers accordingly. 
 

 

 

 

mailto:secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk


                                                        

 

Ordering School Uniform 

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an account 

with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

Medicine  

We are currently updating our school policy on staff administering medicine to children 

during the school day. We are also seeking advice from County and reviewing the pro-

cedure as a MAT (Multi Academy Trust).  

As with our current procedure staff can only administer medicine to children whose 

parents have given written instructions and completed the school medical form. However the 

medication must be clearly labelled and be in the original packaging either with the prescription or 

with advice written on the medication container dispensed by the pharmacist. We are not allowed to 

make the decision as to whether your child needs medication such as Calpol/ Paracetamol. Staff will 

contact parents immediately if they feel the children are poorly. Parents are welcome to come in to 

school to give their child medicine if they feel it necessary. Please inform your child’s class teacher if 

you intend to do this. 

 

Dinner Money 

A reminder that the cost of a school dinner has now risen to £2.30. Please ensure that dinner money 

is placed in an envelope which is clearly marked with your child’s name written on it. Mrs Tattersall 

has asked that dinner money payments be kept separate from any other payments and that it is paid 

by the end of each week. Please pay weekly, half termly or termly rather than daily as this can create 

an awful lot of loose change for Mrs Tattersall to count each week. The lunch menu hasn’t changed 

from last term. We are due a new menu when we return to school after October half term.   

A reminder that children in Reception, Year 1 and  Year 2 can enjoy a school meal each day free of 

charge.  

 

Individual Photographs 

Jo Buckley will be in school from 8am on Monday 24th September to take 

the children’s individual school photographs. If you would like your child 

to be photographed with older or younger siblings Jo is happy to 

welcome you from 8am as we aware that some children need to get to 

Mullion School. Brothers and sisters will be photographed during the 

morning. 
 

Jeans 4 Genes Day – Friday 21st September 2018 

On Friday 21st September we will again be supporting the Jeans for 

Gene’s charity, which provides essential support for children and their 

families born with a genetic illness. In exchange for a donation to the 

charity we are inviting all of our children to wear their jeans for the day 

instead of the usual school trousers, dress or skirt.  

We do expect the children to still wear their green jumpers etc, as 

this is not a non-uniform day. 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                        

 
 

Swimming – Kittiwakes Class 

Please ensure that all payments for swimming either half termly or in full have 

been paid by Monday 17th September. 

 

Cross Country 

The first cross country league race of the season took place on Tuesday at 

Porthleven School. Well done to everyone who ran we are proud of you all. 

Thank you also to Miss Wells and Mrs Jones who accompanied the children and 

to all of the parents for your support. 
 

Coats 

Please ensure that your child brings a coat into school every day. We go out to play at 

break and lunchtime and we have been known to get caught in the odd shower! 

 

 

Mud Kitchen 

Seagulls class are getting a mud kitchen to play in. They would be grateful for any donations of old 

cooking equipment such as pots, pans and cooking utensils for the children to play with. Thank you in 

advance. 

 

Little Piskies Toddler Group 

The Little Piskies Toddler Group will now meet in the school hall on a FRIDAY morning from 10 – 

11.30am.  

 

Piano, Guitar & Violin Lessons 

Mr Burgoyne has 1 space left this term for anyone wishing to learn to play either the 

piano or guitar. Also Hannah Sedgwick, our violin teacher, has space in 

her group for anyone who is interested in learning to play. Hannah can 

also loan violins to children if necessary. All of these lessons are for 

children in years 3-6. Please see Lyndsay Bray for more information.  

 

Drum & Brass Lessons 

The children enjoyed a special assembly this morning which introduced them to the 

drums and brass instruments. There is an opportunity for your child 

to learn to play these instruments in school and (if they expressed 

an interest to do so) they have brought home a leaflet with more 

information. Mrs Green has said that we do have some instruments in 

school which can be borrowed and Mr Long (Brass Teacher) also has 

some instruments he may be able to loan out.  

 

World’s Biggest Coffee Morning 

The School Association will be hosting a coffee morning (afternoon!) on Friday 

28th September from 2 – 4pm in the school hall. This will be aid of Macmillan 

Cancer Support. Any donations of cakes or sweet refreshments would be very 

gratefully received and all are welcome to join us.  



                                                        

 
  

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Monday 24th September – Individual School Photographs during the morning. 

Friday 28th September – Worlds Biggest Coffee Morning 2-4pm in the school hall 

Wednesday 17th October – Harvest Festival 1.30pm The Lizard Methodist Chapel 

Thursday 18th & Friday 19th October SCHOOL & LITTLE LIZARDS CLOSED - STAFF TRAINING 

Monday 29th October – Return to School & Little Lizards 

Friday 7th December –The Lizard Lifeboat Station Christmas Carolaire 7pm School Choir to perform. 

Wednesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch  

Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day in Aid of Save the Children  

Tuesday 18th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Wednesday 19th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Thursday 20TH December - Christmas Party - Break Up at 1.30pm  

Monday 7th January 2019 – Return to School and Little Lizards 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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Dear Cornish Young Cricketers, 

I would like to introduce myself, my name is Mustafa Shaikh, I am the 

newly appointed Cricket Centre Manager for Cornwall Cricket. 

I am writing to tell you about exciting plans that we are developing at 

the Cricket Centre here in Truro with young players like yourselves in 

mind. I wanted to share these ideas with you and your family. 

My plans include regular Coaching and Camps throughout the Year: 

1. Holiday camps at October, February, Easter and May - with opportunities for All star players, Girls and Boys 

Softball and Hardball camps, Top up sessions for County and District players. 

2. Gray Nicolls (GN) are supporting these Camps with a unique 20% discount voucher plus everyone enrolling 

on these Camps will have the chance to win one of two 5 star Powerbow 6X GN bat. 

3. We are also working with GN to see if we can arrange a Masterclass/Q&A event with one of the Somerset 

CCC players in the near future. 

4. On Thursdays in the first instance from 5-7pm from October onwards we are offering 1-2-1 Coaching and 

Small group Coaching opportunities. 

5. We are also planning to a run a 10 week Awards Scheme programme next summer for our All Stars cricketers 

starting in May on Saturday mornings here at the Centre. 

6. We will be inviting Schools to attend Enrichment themed days linked to next year’s Cricket World Cup from 

May through to July. 

7. We will also be taking our regular programme of  Summer (hardball and softball ) Camps across the County 

during July and August. 

Watch out for more details on these events on our website: 

www.cornwallcricket.co.uk 

These are my plans but I am also keen to hear from you, so please feel free to drop me a line with your suggestions to 

ccm@cornwallcricket.co.uk or give me a call on 07429720027. 

 

 

 
Cornwall Cricket Board Ltd  

Cornwall Cricket Centre  

College Road  

Truro, Cornwall  

TR1 3XX  
   

cornwallcricket.co.uk 

01872 267138  

https://cornwallcricket.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jjihuyky-kthddtlhuh-h/
https://cornwallcricket.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jjihuyky-kthddtlhuh-h/
http://ccm@cornwallcricket.co.uk/
https://cornwallcricket.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jjihuyky-kthddtlhuh-p/


                                                        

 

 

 

 


